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Dear Corvette Enthusiasts, 

 

Please join us for the 4th annual St. Jude Corvette Drive!  We will leave on April 30, 2015, for 

another exciting journey!  Every year, approximately 30 Corvette drivers and St. Jude 

supporters depart Uftring Chevrolet in Washington, IL, for the 465-mile trek to Memphis, 

where they enjoy a group dinner, tour the hospital and visit with patients and doctors, and 

then return to Peoria.  Each driver commits to raising $1,000, plus an additional $500 for a 

passenger.  It is modeled after the St. Jude Rides event, which is a motorcycle ride from 

Peoria to Memphis and has raised over $3 million in 8 years for the kids of St. Jude! 
 

The St. Jude Corvette Drive has raised over $200,000 in just three years!  As we celebrate 53 

years of St. Jude finding cures and saving children, we want to make the St. Jude Drive 

bigger and better. 

 

Since opening more than 50 years ago, St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital has changed 

the way the world treats childhood cancer and other life-threatening diseases.  Families will 

never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment, travel, housing, or food—because all a 

family should worry about is helping their child live.   

 

Below are meeting dates and locations: 

 

 

Tuesday, February 3, 2015  6:00 PM    

 Uftring Chevrolet | 1860 West Washington Road | Washington, IL 

 

 Tuesday, March 10, 2015    6:00 PM  

  Landmark Recreation Center | 3225 North Dries Lane | Peoria, IL  

   

 Tuesday, April 21, 2015  6:00 PM MANDATORY SAFETY MEETING 

 Uftring Chevrolet | 1860 West Washington Road | Washington, IL 

 

 

 

We hope you will consider being a part of our 2015 St. Jude Drive!  For more information, 

please contact Andrew Black at stjudedrive@gmail.com or 309-231-2265. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Andrew Black 

St. Jude Drive President 
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